
 
 
 
 

NOTICE: 
 

MIDDLE CHATTAHOOCHEE 
REGIONAL WATER PLANNING COUNCIL MEETING 

 
 

Announcement Date: April 2, 2024 
 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS AND PARTIES: 
 

The Middle Chattahoochee Regional Water Planning Council will not meet in person on 
April 10th, but instead will meet by videoconference. 

 
Wednesday, April 10, 2024 

Meeting: 10:00 A.M. – 11:30 A.M. 
 
 

Please note: If you would like to attend this virtual meeting, please request information by 
phone (229-430-2900) or e-mail (mszydzik@h2opolicycenter.org). 

 

For additional information about the Middle Chattahoochee Regional Water Planning 
Council, please contact: Kelli-Ann Schrage, Georgia Environmental Protection Division, kelli-
ann.schrage@dnr.ga.gov,(470-938-3351). 
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